Scituate Council On Aging, Board of Directors, February 13, 2013
Scituate Council on Aging Board of Directors Meeting Minutes
February 13, 2013

The meeting on February 13th was cancelled due to inclement weather. There was no meeting held at all
during the month of February so there will be no minutes.

Pamela R. Davis
2/13/2013



